
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I hope this letter finds you well. As a school committed to creating an inclusive and 

accepting learning environment, we believe it is essential to address topics that 

promote diversity and understanding. This also forms part of the Department for 

Education expectation for all schools to cover British Values thus preparing pupils for 

life in modern Britain.  

Some of the ways in which we do this are:  

• having a range of age-appropriate books within our extensive book collections 

that include diversity and inclusion e.g., books on Hinduism, different 

nationalities, books about the different make up of families and gender etc 

• occasional assemblies throughout the year covering topics such as Easter, 

Eid, Pride 

• regular, changing displays that cover celebrations and world events 

• through PSHE lessons and RE lessons  

 

Please be assured that all topics are covered in an age-appropriate way, with the 

focus on acceptance, tolerance and understanding. Our aim is to ensure school feels 

a safe and inclusive space for all.   

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Cheryl Cappleman 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


